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Guests:  
 
Dr. Deepa Arora, Senior Associate Provost 
Dr. Sheree Keith, SOMETHING 



for many students and staff. Our budget will be finalized by the USG later this month. We will 
know the details over the next few months. Our next budget hurdle is the third-year increase 
associated with aligning our tuition with peer institutions. Housing numbers have increased as 
we continue to focus on face-to-face campus culture. Dr. Blake reiterated that the Honors 
Convocation was an excellent ceremony that was well attended by students’ families and friends. 
However, he expressed concern that many key faculty and leaders were not in attendance. He 
encouraged us to attend events that celebrate and honor student accomplishments. We have 
increased the number of faculty seats at commencement. Also, convocation is scheduled for 
August 8. President Blake will be on a SACS visit next week. Before his departure, he will speak 
at the inaugural Regents Cup Debate Series that Dr. Jenks mentioned earlier. There were no 
questions for President Blake.   
 
 
Report from Senate Chair 
 
Dr. Dubuisson thanked Tamatha Lambert for recording today’s minutes since Dr. Burt is away at 
a conference. We will elect a vice-chair, parliamentarian, and a recorder at our next/last meeting. 
Please ask the person in advance if you want to nominate them for one of the positions listed 
above. We will have snacks at our final meeting.  
 
New Business 
 
Reports from Standing Committees and Boards: Academic Affairs Committee Proposals   
 
Program deactivation:   
 

BS in Interdisciplinary Studies – Dr. Taylor motioned to discuss the deactivation; Dr. Stines 
seconded. 



Bachelor of Arts in Applied Art & Design – Mr. Agnew moved to discuss; Dr. Stines seconded. 
Dr. Reeves mentioned this modification was to require a specific concentration rather than 
allowing for a general concentration. Also, some classes were edited among the tracks. The 
modification passed unanimously.   
 
Music Production Minor – Dr. Taylor moved to discuss; Mr. Agnew seconded. Dr. Reeves noted 
the modification clarifies the hour requirement(s) for the minor and removes two classes for the 
minor. Dr. Camara asked about the rationale for removing courses from the minor. Dr. Keith 
responded that students minoring in music production do not normally play 



Academic Enhancement Committee. Dr. Khatmullin moved to discuss; Mr. Agnew seconded. 
The current committee description is too broad, and it is difficult to grasp the direction of the 
committee. The new description would be more specific by focusing on a comprehensive 
international plan. There was some discussion about optional practical training (OPT) for 
international students. Dr. Dubuisson suggested those questions/suggestions be sent to Dr. 
Kendra Russell, Provost Fellow for International Education. The proposal passed with some 
opposition.  

 

Proposed Survey for MGA Community 
 
Dr. Dubuisson discussed the revised proposal for a survey that will be distributed to faculty next 
week. Dr. Dubuisson thanked us for the previous feedback on the survey. The directions have 
been streamlined, anonymity for respondents is noted, and campus affiliation has been removed. 
Dr. Taylor moved to approve the survey; Dr. Hagler seconded. The survey was approved 
unanimously.  
 
Questions/Announcements/Adjournment  
 
Dr. Lingelbach received information from Dr. Floyd, Associate Dean for the School of 
Computing, that the prerequisites for the Certificate in Cybersecurity at Dublin City Schools will 
be waived because the topics will be covered within the four courses.  
 
Dr. Khatmullin moved to adjourn the meeting at 11:28. Mr. Agnew seconded the motion. The 
meeting was adjourned.  
 
Tamatha Lambert, substitute Recorder 
 
*On 4/9 Dr. Dubuisson asked for a new vote to deactivate the Institutional Policies and Campus 
Affairs Committee. According to the proposal submitted by the Executive Committee. 
Deactivation requires a 2/3 vote of the whole Senate and not just members present at the 4/5 
meeting. The motion carried 26 to 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


